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 The La Crosse city council will have two appointed  representatives before long.  Applications
are now being accepted to fill  the seat resigned by Jim Bloedorn this week.  Bloedorn could no
longer hold  the seat after moving out of the seventh district.  The successful  applicant will
serve out the remainder of Bloedorn's term until April.  In  May, college freshman Karen
Svitovsky was appointed to the fifth district seat  on the council to take the seat resigned by Eric
Schmidt.  Her term also  expires next April.  Applications for the seventh district seat will be 
accepted until the 23rd of this month.     
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